
Here are some of the ways that we have tried to make the 
Spectrum Film Club autism friendly

•	 We have created an ‘access guide’ which breaks down what to expect when 	
	 you arrive here
	 (‘you can view it on the website ‘East Dunbartonshire Spectrum Film Club’  		
	 webpage)

•	 We have created a walkthrough video which you can watch to see what the 	
	 venue is like 
	 (download it on the ‘East Dunbartonshire Spectrum Film Club’  webpage)

•	 Staff are wearing bright yellow high-vis vests so you can clearly see them if 	
	 you have any questions 

•	 There are no trailers before the film

•	 Sensory items are available if you would like to borrow any 

•	 There is a ‘quiet space’ where you can go and sit if you would like some quiet 	
	 time away from the film 

•	 The sound of the film will not be turned up too loud 

•	 There are signs for the toilets and entrance & exit

•	 Our contact details are available if anyone needs to ask for help to reserve 		
	 tickets online 

Please let us know if there are any other ways that we can make the cinema more 
accessible for you.
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